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RE: Humboldt Bay Repowering Project Name Change Notification (06-AFC-07C)

Dear Mr. Davis,

This letter is to inform you of the recent name change for the Humboldt Bay Repowering
Project. In effort to remain consistent to the public and within the company, PG&E would like to
refer to the Humboldt Bay Repowering Project as the Humboldt Bay Generating Station. To
help ensure that this transition goes smoothly, PG&E will reference the originally given name in
documents for some time to alleviate any potential confusion.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you
for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,

Jon Maring
Senior Director
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CC: Joe Sutton, PG&E
Susan Strachan, Strachan Consulting, Inc.
Dena Parish, PG&E
File


